
From: Marks, Jaclyn
Sent: 8/31/2011 9:03:27 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe); Redacted

Redacted

Newman, Thomas (Intern) (thomas.newman@cpuc.ca.gov)Cc:
Bee:
Subject: UOG PV permitting meeting

Meredith,

I read this article and it seems that Fresno and Kern Counties are not very happy with the UOG 
solar PV permitting process. Can we schedule a meeting with your permitting folks to discuss 
this issue and to understand the current and future permitting of your UOG projects? I am 
available this Friday or next Tuesday.

Thanks,

Jaclyn

http://www.fresiiobee.com/201 l/08/28/v-textonly/2515627/pge-plant-casts-shadow-over- 
solar.html
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